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YES to this bill. 

The entities that are contributing to climate change should pay for what citizens have 

to do to be as safe as possible from Climate Change, and their costs incurred/ 

(Even that isn't enough!) 

 

The establishment of a "Climate Superfund Cost Recovery Program" is brilliant. 


